Jon…. I have written this in somewhat general terms since I don’t know what arrangement will be made for remitting dues.  Change it as appropriate.  Al
___________________________________
It’s Membership Renewal Time Again!

by Al Creasy, 500 Beau Valley Lane, Tryon, NC 28782

My examination of the WFA membership roster shows there are 41 members whose membership expired at the end of 2005.  Please examine the label on this issue of the Wolfensberger newsletter.  If it says Paid thru 2005 your membership expired last year. This is the last WFA newsletter you will receive. We certainly don't want to lose you as a member but we have no other choice. So please complete the renewal form and

send it along with your check (and your ballot) so you will continue to receive the WFA newsletter. 

You need to pay for 2006 and 2007 (total $18.00) to continue to receive the newsletter all next year.  For our members who have children and grandchildren who have most everything, treat them to an introduction to their family tree by enrolling them as a new member in the Wolfensberger Family Association for the year 2007. The best way to preserve our heritage is to pass it on to our children and grandchildren. And the best way to do that is by introducing them to the family through the WFA newsletter.

___________________________________

Since the last newsletter was published, the following people have become members of the Association:

Sharon Francis, CA, (Wolfenbarger)

Marie Atkinson, England, (Spargur)

Eric Wolfensberger, NY

Mary Fisher, NC, (Sparger)

Charles Moull, FL, (Wolfersberger)

___________________________________
If I get any more new members, I’ll let you know.
